Dear colleagues,

We at the National Science Foundation would like to get a rough idea of the number of systematists in
the United States. These data will be used to help us identify gaps, target programs, and understand the
state of our science in the U.S. We estimate it will take about twenty minutes for you to complete.

If you practice systematics, please respond to our short survey at the link, below. Please respond only
once. Your responses will be kept confidential.

We greatly appreciate your time and value your expertise.

With gratitude,
Systematics and Biodiversity Cluster
Division of Environmental Biology

US National Science Foundation



